
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Harmonization of Business Acts Drafting Committee 

FROM: Harry J. Haynsworth 

DATE: January 12, 2011 

RE: “Spoke” Acts to be Reviewed at the January 28-30, 2011 Meeting 
 

 
 

Drafts of HRULLCA, HRUPA, HRUUNAA, and HULCAA are attached.  Please 
note that like the harmonized HUB (HBOA), META, and MORAA, which you have 
previously received, are color coded (see the Introductory Reporters’ Notes).  Since all 4 
of the spokes have incorporated the changes in the HUB, META, and MORAA, you 
should focus your attention on the blue and red changes.   

If you do not have access to a color printer, please contact Lucy Grelle at 
NCCUSL and ask her to send you a color-coded hard copy of these acts.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HJH/mja 

Attachments 

 


